
Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Air Resource Management, announces the postponement of the public meeting that was scheduled for Thursday, February 24, 2022 as previously published in the Florida Administrivia Register on January 24, 2022 (Volume 48, Number 15). The department will re-schedule the public meeting at a future date to accept public comments regarding the draft Title V permit renewal for Miami-Dade Resource Recovery Facility. The meeting details including date, time, and information to access the public meeting will be published in a future Florida Administrative Register.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The department is postponing the public meeting on the draft Title V permit renewal for Miami-Dade Resource Recovery Facility.
For more information, you may contact Mr. David Read by email at David.Read@Floridadep.gov or by calling (850)717-9075.

